
All veterans, active duty servicemen and women, their families, and 
anyone wishing to participate in a ceremony honoring our veterans 
are invited to celebrate Veterans Day at Park Layne Elementary 

on Tuesday, November 11 at 1:45 pm. 
 
 
Veterans and active duty men and women will be seated on the 
stage, and during the ceremony will be asked to stand, introduce 
themselves telling their name, their student’s name, their branch 
of service and years served.  Students will be asked to stand in 
the audience when their veteran stands.   
 
The ceremony will last about 50 minutes depending on the number 
of veterans in attendance.  We will take pictures of students with 
their veterans after the ceremony and invite veterans and their 
students to a small reception following the assembly.  
 
If a student would like to honor a veteran who is unable to 
attend, please send in or email a COPY of the veteran’s picture to 
Mrs. Strader.  Email address karyl.strader@tecumsehlsd.org.  We 
will include this picture in our slideshow that will be shown during 
the program.  Please include your child’s first and last name, the 
veteran’s name, rank and branch of service, the relationship to the 
child and teacher’s name with the photo.  These photos will not be 
returned so again, please send a copy or email the photo as a jpg.  
All photos are due by Nov. 1 to ensure inclusion in the slideshow.  
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Strader at 845-
4470. 
 

 

Join Us on Veterans Day 
 


